
Allen, Meredith 

9/4/2014 5:18:50 PM
Raymond Cho (Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

RedactedCc:
Bee:
Subject: Update on DR 

Raymond,

We are working on finalizing the responses to Q1-4 and will send later tonight. We would like to provide 
information requested in Q5 during the meeting and then detennine whether additional information is required. 
Please call my cell if you would like to discuss. I'm sorry for the delay.

Thanks,
Meredith
415-828-5765

SB GT&S 0672647

mailto:Raymond.Cho@cpuc.ca.gov

